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Opening Minds, Shaping Futures 

Earrings 

A reminder to parents that children should not be 

wearing earrings for PE. If it is your child’s PE day, and 

they are unable to take their earrings out themselves; 

please take them out at home. Staff in school are not 

allowed to remove earrings. 

Class Attendance 

Well done to all our classes so far this 

term.  

Our school target for attendance is 97% 

RTH : 96.68      RS :  97.05      1CT : 95.90       1T :  95.26 

2B   :  97.69     2E :  94.75        3B :  96.83     3C :  99.26 

4S   :  99.73     4P :  94.91       5M :  98.08     5D :  98.60 

6M :  96.42      6J :  96.15 

Well done 3C—a super start to the year. 

Congratulations to Our Marvellous Winners 

Mrs. Lote has received a wonderful letter from the Wombourne Best Kept Village Committee, praising the high 

standards of the entries this year for their poster and poetry competition. We are very proud to announce the 

children who have  won a prize in their age category. 

Elisabeth from 4P—1st Prize in the 5-7 category for her poster 

Charlotte from 4P—2nd Prize in the 8-11 category for her poster 

Isabelle from 5M—1st Prize in the 8-11 category for her poem 

Matthew from 5M—2nd Prize in the 8-11 category for his poem 

Accelerated Reader 

All of the children in Key Stage 2 are now busy 

reading their accelerated reader books. We have 

added lots of new titles since the start of term to give 

the children a wide selection to choose from.  

Parents please remember you can access your 

child’s information online to see how well they are 

performing in quizzes. Your child will bring a letter 

home showing you how to do this. I know some of 

you have already accessed this and set the link up to 

receive an email every time your child does a quiz. It 

really supports the children to know you are involved 

with their reading. 

Children are also able to choose books they may 

have at home to read. There is a book guide 

available online where children can check if their 

book is on the system and whether it is their level. All 

they have to do is bring their book to school each 

day for when they have their reading time. 

House Points  Weekly total results: 

1st -       Winter     2nd -     Autumn  

3rd -       Spring     4th -     Summer 

We’re Going On A Scarecrow Hunt! 

Children in nursery are busy making their scarecrow 

for this year’s scarecrow hunt….. 

“It’s free and fun, so come and join in the Scarecrow 

Hunt taking place on Saturday 5th October from 

11am to 1pm. (Last entry will be at 12.30pm.)  The 

event will start from Kingsway Church, High Street, in 

Wombourne.   

Please make sure that all children are accompanied 

by an adult.” 

Forthcoming Dates:  

  26.9.19:      Choir performing at Wombourne Music Festival 

  3.10.19:      School Photographer 

  4.10.19:      INSET—school closed to pupils 

  9.10.19:      Harvest Celebrations  

14.10.19:      Y6 Visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town 

17/18.10.19  Y6 Bikeability 

 4/7.11.19     Y6 Bikeability 



 

 

 


